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1405-0228 Request for Approval to Travel to a Restricted Country or Area

In limited circumstances, the Department will issue multi-entry special validation passports to individuals traveling to, in, or through the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPRK) on official U.S. government business traveling on an official, diplomatic or service U.S. passport.  Currently the Department only issues special validation passports permitting one round-trip to the DPRK.  The Department is not changing its information collection or collection instrument in implementing this process. 
